
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - February 11, 2019 
  

1. Monday, February 18th - School is in Session and Group Picture Day 
2. Grade 2 to MAC Tuesday 
3. MCCSC GEMS Conference 
4. Kindergarten Registration is Open 
5. Kindergarten Open House Tuesday 
6. Preschool Paths to Quality Level 3  
7. PTO Meeting Tuesday 

  
1. Monday, February 18th, we will have school as this is a make up day.  On this date, 

we will have Interstate Studios (the company that does our school pictures) here to 
take club pictures, class pictures, and to take any pictures of students that have 
moved in since our original school picture day in the Fall.  This is NOT a picture 
retake day.  Forms are coming home with  your child this week. You may order a 
class picture using this form.  Club pictures are for the yearbook only.  

2. Our 2nd grade students will be going to the Musical Arts Center (MAC) on Tuesday 
to hear the band.  

3. The MCCSC and FMCCS will host our third annual Girls in Engineering, Math, and 
Science (GEMS) conference on Saturday, March 23 and registration is now open! 
The conference is for girls in grades 5th and 6th in Monroe County. Girls will have 
the opportunity work with female role models and enjoy the wonders of science, 
technology, engineering, and math (STEM)!  For more information, visit 
https://www.mccsc.edu/gems​.  To register, visit 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerk2-nlnq9hfDSih7fh64huwlODLIdLIZr
UrVKwEKyOxldNw/viewform​.  Registration closes March 8th.  

4.  Kindergarten Registration open! Please ensure that you have the appropriate 
paperwork before coming to school.  Learn more at ​www.mccsc.edu/kreg 

5. There will be a Kindergarten Open House on Tuesday, February 12th from 
6:30-7:30 here at University School where families can meet the principal and 
current teachers, tour the school, explore a typical day in kindergarten, and get 
some answers to those pressing questions. Doors will open at 6:10.  Please 
encourage families to use the north lot.   Learn more at ​www.mccsc.edu/kreg 
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6. We are proud to share that our University Preschool program has recently 
received a Level 3 designation as measured by Paths to Quality! 
Congratulations to our Early Learning Team for their hard work to deliver strong 
curriculum in a safe environment for our early learners.  

7. The University PTO will meet tomorrow night at 6:30 in the Teachers Lounge for 
their February meeting.  The focus of the meeting will be on the proposed 
revision to the bylaws.  

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
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